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What does the USPSTF recommend?

I
Statement

For asymptomatic, community-dwelling, nonpregnant adults:  

The USPSTF found that the evidence is insufficient to assess the balance of benefits and harms of 
screening for vitamin D deficiency. More research is needed. I statement

To whom does this recommendation apply?
Community-dwelling, nonpregnant adults who have no signs or symptoms of vitamin D deficiency or conditions 
for which vitamin D treatment is recommended. 

It does not apply to persons who are hospitalized or living in institutions such as nursing homes.

What’s new?
This recommendation is consistent with the 2014 USPSTF statement.    

How to implement this recommendation?
There is insufficient evidence to recommend for or against screening for vitamin D deficiency. 

Where to read the full recommendation statement?

Visit the USPSTF website to read the full recommendation statement. This includes more details on the 
rationale of the recommendation, including benefits and harms; supporting evidence; and recommendations of 
others.

The USPSTF recognizes that clinical decisions involve more considerations than evidence alone. 
Clinicians should understand the evidence but individualize decision making to the specific patient or situation.
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